
Fellow of the Institute of Engineers (FIE) conferred to Prof. Swarup Roy 

 

Dr. Swarup Roy, a Professor in the Computer Applications Department at 

Sikkim University, has recently been honored as a Fellow of the Institute of 

Engineers (FIE) in the field of Computer Engineering and as a Fellow of the 

Institute of Electronics and Telecom Engineers (FIETE). The Institute of 

Engineers (IEI), which was established in 1920, and the Institute of 

Electronics and Telecom Engineers (IETE), founded in 1953, are two of India's 

most respected professional organizations focused on promoting engineering 

and technology. This honor highlight Prof. Roy's significant contributions to 

computer engineering. This reflect his knowledge, leadership, and strong 

dedication to improving technology education and research. The Vice-

Chancellor and the entire University community extend their congratulations 

to Prof. Roy for these significant achievements and look forward to his ongoing 

success and valuable contributions. 

 


